
 
 
Dear Student-  

 

Cleveland State University’s new International City/County Management Association (ICMA) 

student chapter is creating a shadowing opportunity for undergraduate and graduate 

students from the Maxine Goodman Levin College of Urban Affairs interested in local 

government.  

 

Students will be matched with a city/county administrator, experiencing what a day in the life of 

a local government leader is like. 

 

If interested, please email CSU ICMA (icma.csu@gmail.com) the following information: 

 Name 

 Your program (undergraduate vs. graduate student, what you’re studying, etc.) 

 Expected graduation date 

 Contact information (phone number & email) 

 

Please provide this information no later than Friday, November 17th.  

 

We’re hoping to schedule these shadow days for the beginning of the Spring 2018 Semester 

(between mid-January and March).  

 

Once we have a list of interested managers and students, we’ll begin the matching process and 

will connect you with your host.   

 

If you aren’t currently a member of ICMA, this opportunity is a great way to get involved in our 

chapter.  

 

We hope you’ll consider participating. 

 

 

 

 

Best, 

 

CSU ICMA Student Chapter  
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